From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 21-0669-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 7:23:05 AM

From: Rachelle Harmon
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 3:54 PM
Subject: Case- 21-0669-EL-BGN

Dear Power Siting board,

Recently members of IBEW 8 have been sending in letters of support for South Branch solar claiming
that it will bring good clean energy to our community. It will not. The energy will go to Fostoria and
then be sold on the grid. Our community will not get any of the energy produced. Why do people
from another community think this is so good for us, when our community does not want this. Our
village, township, and fire department are not in support of this project. Please vote against this
project. OUR COMMUNITY DOES NOT WANT THIS. Thank you.

Rachelle
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